
 

 

 

 

  

This week our Collective 

Worship theme was: 

Rule of Law 
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Newsletter 11 

 Friday 24th November 2023 

 

Spellings 

Children will be receiving a spelling shed login. When you have your login, spelling games can be found via the link below: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 27th November children will complete list 11 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

 

Writer of the Week 

 
 

Year 3–  Oscar Bickford 

Year 4-  Nicola Willets 

Year 5–  Lionel Anderson 

Year 6–  Evie Taylor 

School Dinners 

Next week back will be week 1 

School dinners are £2.60 per day which is payable on School Gateway. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. 

All they need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jashan Gulati has won the Golden Jacket this week! 

Look out for Jashan in the Golden Jacket around school next week!  

Who could be wearing the jacket with pride next? 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the 

newsletter every week. Any new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify 

and add to your diary. 

 

Monday 27th November– Parents’ e-safety meeting in the infant hall 5.00pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 28th November– Year 3 Bullying workshop with PC Brittle 

Wednesday 29th November– Year 6 parent lunch  

https://forms.office.com/e/K736tJr95j 

Thursday 30th November– Year 4 Creative Church in the Junior hall– 10.30am- Form to follow– PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE 

OF TIME https://forms.office.com/e/uJvyn6Qq4X 

Thursday 30th December– Own clothes day– Bottle and cake donation for the fair please. 

Friday 1st December– Christmas Fair 

Sunday 3rd December– Santa Dash– West Park 

Monday 4th December– Year 3 trip to Dudley Zoo 

https://forms.office.com/e/KDGVeafW1F 

Tuesday 5th December– Year 5 Safeside trip 

Thursday 7th December Year 3 Creative Church in the Junior hall- 1.30pm- Form to follow 

Monday 11th December– Film Night. 5.30pm end. Film– Elemental  

Wednesday 13th December– Christmas Dinner in school (no sandwiches or jackets available) 

Friday 16th December– Year 6 STEM Workshop in school 

Tuesday 19th December– Church Service– Parents invited to attend. 9.30am 

Thursday 21st December– Church service 2.00pm. Parents invited to attend.– Please note– The date of the church service 

has changed 

Thursday 21st December– Break up for Christmas 

Thursday 21st December– Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 22nd December– INSET DAY 

Monday 8th January– School reopens 

Wednesday 10th January– Year 6 London Trip 

Friday 12th January– Individual photos  

Friday 12th January– Year 6 social media workshop with PC Brittle 

Thursday 9th– Friday 10th May 2024– Year 4 residential trip to Kingswood. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/K736tJr95j
https://forms.office.com/e/uJvyn6Qq4X
https://forms.office.com/e/KDGVeafW1F


Year 4 Church 

 

Year 4 Creative Church will take place on Thursday morning at 10.30am in the school hall. 
If you or a family member would like to attend to work alongside your child, please 
complete the form below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/uJvyn6Qq4X 

The theme of the session will be ‘advent’. WE will be creating some collecting art work 
which will be displayed in church for the festive period.  

 

A huge well done to Elijah Boachie– Barrance who 
played a solo on the violin this week the ‘Sound 
Series’ concert with Wolverhampton Music School. 
Well done Elijah! We are very proud to have such 
talented pupils!  

PFA update- Christmas Fair 

With the Christmas Fair rapidly approaching, the PFA have some requests for donations. The donations you make as families 
make a huge difference to the success of the fair. Any contributions are very much appreciated.  

Thursday 30th November– The children may come to school in their own clothes and bring a bottle or a cake as a 
donation for the fair. 

 

 

Sweet/ treat bags– Early next week, your child will come home with an empty gift bag. Please fill this with sweets or a small 
surprise of some sort. The gift bags will need to be returned to school by Thursday 30th November.  

 

 

We would like to have a gift stall at the fair. If you have any unwanted gifts both for children and adults, please send them 
to school with your child on Thursday 30th November. 

 

Thank you again for your support! We will look forward to seeing you on Friday 1st December 3.30pm-5.30pm at Christ 
Church Junior School!  

 

Film Night 

The PFA will be holding a film night on Monday 11th December. The film with be ‘Elemental’. Film night will start after 
school and will end at 5.30pm. More information on purchasing tickets will follow. 

https://forms.office.com/e/uJvyn6Qq4X
https://forms.office.com/e/uJvyn6Qq4X


The Santa Dash is Back! 

 

Beacon for the blind have kindly provided us 
with a discount code again this year. It would 
be great to have as many of you there as 
possible! It is a great way to start your 
Christmas festivities. The 5K in West Park can 
be run, walked, jogged, skipped, danced! You 
can even enter your four legged friends!!  

 

Last year we had 70 entries from Christ 
Church. This included parents, aunties, cousins 
siblings as well as children who attend our 
school. Our contribution made last years event 
the largest in it’s history! All entries using the 
code GREEN upon entry will receive 10% 
discount and a green hat for the day to wear 
alongside the Santa suit. Children receive a 
green hat. 

 

Let’s see how big we can make ‘Team GREEN’ 
this year!! 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-
santa-run-2023-tickets-662883872507 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-santa-run-2023-tickets-662883872507
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/beacon-santa-run-2023-tickets-662883872507


Sports Fixtures 

Please find below the sports fixtures which have been organized for this year. New additions will always be in bold. 
A Microsoft form will come out to you before the event to confirm attendance and arrangements. Only children who 
are playing in that particular match will receive the form. I try, where possible to get this information to parents a 
minimum of a week before the fixture. 

Mixed Football 

27/11/23– Uplands Junior School– Away 

4/12/23– St Anthony’s– Away 

Netball 

19/02/23- Wolverhampton Grammar School– Away 

Girls’ Football 

7/12/23—Woodthorne– AWAY– Now confirmed  

 

Thought of the Week 

Theme–  Rule of Law 

 

 

 

Lunches 

It has come to our attention that a growing number of children are bringing hot food to school in flasks for 
lunchtime. Some of this food is still very hot when the children open the flask– causing a risk of burns. On 
other occasions, the heat from within the flask has made it impossible to open. Due to these problems, we 
ask that children have a cold packed lunch. If your child prefers hot food, please send them school dinners 
where there are delicious and varied options available. Many thanks for your cooperation. 

 

 



A Busy Week at Christ Church Juniors! 

 

There has been such a lot going on at Christ Church this week! Firstly we hosted a maths ‘Good Practice Event’ 
where teachers from other schools in the authority were invited to come to Christ Church and see how maths 
was planned and delivered to a high standard. The children welcomed our visitor and spoke very confidently 
about maths in our school. Our Head Boy, Charlie and our Head Girl, Amira, opened the event with confidence! 
We were very proud!  

Year 4 Spelling Challenge 

We are very proud to 
share with your that 
Lana and Amber 
came first and Devan 
and Jasmine came 
third in the Spelling 
Bee at 
Wolverhampton Girls 
High School. A huge 
well done to you all! 

 

 

Year 5 Maths Challenge 

Four year 5 pupils took part in a series of very tricky maths problems at the annual maths challenge which was 
also held at Wolverhampton Girls High School. The teams worked together very well. Well done! 

 

Game 4 Reading Quiz  

Our amazing ‘Game 4 Reading’ team attended the finals this 
week which were held at Wolverhampton Library. The team came 
second overall which is a fantastic achievement! Well done 
children, a great achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mixed Football Teams Results. 

The mixed league football team 
have played their first two matches 
this week. Not only did the team 
play fantastic football and show 
great team spirit, they also won 
both matches! A massive well done 
to the team!   

 

 










